Cemetery Board Meeting

January 6%,2022. Dgcgm bt 2,702/

5:00 P.M.
City Library Meeting Room, as per notice in the Valentine Midland Newspaper.
Notice of Meeting was given. Notice of the Open Meetings Act was provided as per law.

Present Board Members in Attendance: Katie Rhodes, Peggy Snell, Ellen Froning and Ron Brown with
Sandoz absent.

Meeting called to order at 5:06 P.M.

Minutes from the previous meeting were reviewed and approved by Rhodes and seconded by Snell also
approving were Froning and Brown. No corrections or additions were noted.

The floor was open to citizen comment, and none was made.
No new business.

Old business discussed pertained to the flagpole progress, Rhodes was to contact Jerry Dahlgren for an
update, Columbarium expected arrival and cement timeline. Monument repair by Hoffman has not
been done yet and mowing for the 2022 summer options were also briefly discussed.




